
 
 

Request for Class Ⅱ Permissive Change(C2PC) 
 
 
FCC ID: VG8AM145AYY-P                                                 Date: 2023-11-24 
 
TO: Federal Communication Commission 
 
 
 
 
Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd.   
declare that the reasons for this class II permissive change are as below: 
This is a C2PC application for which the previous grant was issued on 01/18/2016. 
 
1.  Difference in appearance & construction & PCB: 
 

No.: Original New Difference(s) 

1 N/A 

 
Solenoid Valve 

Construction& appearance: 
1. Added a solenoid valve 

locking mechanism, but the 
original is not. 

2. The controller keypad’s 
appearance and silk-screen 
are different due to above 
change. 

2 

  

Mother board: 
1. Modified the peripheral 

circuit (non-RF circuit) and 
some individual 
components and PCB 
layout.  

2. The magnetron and other 
circuit are exactly same as 
before. 

N/A: Not Applicable. 
 
2.  Others all are the same as before. 

 
 
 
 



Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ye Jilin  
 
Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 
Phone : +86-757-26339595 
FAX  : +86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: yejil@midea.com 


